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Although it is necessary to create a tax subtraction for amounts received in 

settlement of civil actions arising from wildfire, fundamental root-cause analysis is 

greatly needed. Itemized deductions for wildfire-related legal fees paid by plaintiffs 

will be nice, but mitigation of timber mismanagement needs to be prioritized. 


